
 

 

                                                                                                           

Monday 13th May 2024 

Dear Families,                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Lawrence Day 

2024 

Monday 22nd April marked our third 

Stephen Lawrence day and we can 

certainly see how much the children have 

continued to remember about Stephen 

Lawrence’s life and legacy. The day 

incorporated learning across many subject 

areas - Citizenship, History and Design and 

Technology. Themes explored this year 

included taking ownership and the 

responsibility for being ‘kind’ as part of the 

children’s learning. It is important for us all 

to understand that being kind may 

sometimes require us to give people 

difficult messages, especially when it 

comes to the safeguarding and protection 

of others. Kindness in this context will not 

get in the way of acting responsibly.  

Each year group focused on what STEPHEN 

symbolises (Special, Talent, Education, 

Positive, Hope, Equality and Never Forget) 

with a focus on how we can also be kinder. 

Here are just a few of some of the ‘Kind 

Self on the Shelves’ and structures that 

were created in classes and remind us of 

the important messages from the day.  
Congratulations to all of our children, who received a very 

special WOW postcard from their teachers.  



 

 

Attendance and illness  

It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school when they're unwell. There 

are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases 

at GOV.UK. These say when children should be absent from school and when they shouldn't. 

Please click here to view the government guidelines and here for Healthier Together programme.  

Please note that the school office must have proof of a medical appointment before arriving to 

collect your child early from school.  

SPACE HERE FOR ATTENDANCE  

 

 

 

 

          

 

Mrs Bull and Mrs Hart  

Important online safety information 

about the Ofcom Media Report 2024 

from The National Online Safety: 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com  

Our schools in the BeDifferent Federation took part in this 

year’s Big Walk and Wheel event aimed at encouraging more 

sustainable and active ways of travel. The JTA’s eagerly waited 

at the gates each morning to welcome children and celebrate 

their active choice of travel. We were delighted to have placed 

27th from 180 schools in the regional heat and 59th from 916 

schools nationally! This is an INCREDIBLE achievement. Well 

done all – let’s keep this up. 

Extra-curricular Clubs at Singlegate 

Please may we remind you to check the times of the club 

that your child attends. Please make sure that you wait 

outside the gate of Hyde Park Corner rather than coming 

onsite, as we have After School Club children being 

supervised. 

mailto:https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

